
2022 PRETORIA STUDENT LAW REVIEW 

EDITORIAL BOARD 
 

The Pretoria Student Law Review (PSLR) is now accepting applications for the 2022 
PSLR Editorial Board. All applicants must: 

• Be proficient in English; 

• Have excellent language, editing, and computer literacy skills; 

• Have excellent administrative skills; 

• At least be in their third year of the LLB programme in 2022. [Positions are 
available for both undergraduate and postgraduate students]. 

Past editorial experience would be an added advantage, e.g. in a local newspaper, 
bulletin, or journal 

The Editorial Board will be comprised of both internal and external members. 
Students from ALL universities are encouraged to submit their applications.  

Applications: 

Applicants must each submit their CV, a cover letter, and a sample of one of their 
pieces or publications by the 12th of December 2021 via email: 
pretoriastudentlawreview@gmail.com 

Enquiries: 

As per the email address above. 

Website: 

https://upjournals.up.ac.za/index.php/pslr  
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